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PUBLIC NOTICE: San Juan Island Fire and Rescue Surplus Vehicle Auction 
 
San Juan Island Fire and Rescue is offering a surplus vehicle for sale by a sealed bid process: 
 
2008 Chevy Trailblazer 4X4, Gasoline Engine, White SUV 164,000 +/- miles. 
VIN: 1GNDT13S682221234 Minimum Bid on this vehicle is $4,200 
 
Bids will be accepted starting September 21, 2020 – and Bids close October 10, 2020 at 5:00 
P.M . 
 
Photographs and the bid form are available on our website:  
https://sjifire.org/surplus-vehicle-auction/ 
 
For questions or to set up a time to see the vehicle please email: tlean@sjifire.org 
   
Sorry, for safety, no test drives.  You will be able to start the vehicle and are free to have 
your mechanic come to do an inspection during your scheduled time.  Sale will be as is, no 
warranty or guarantees.  Highest bidder will be notified on October 14, 2020 and given right 
of first refusal.    
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The San Juan Island Fire & Rescue was established on October 6, 1958. The fire department covers about 55 square miles, 
includes all of San Juan Island, as well as Brown and Pearl Islands. For more information, please visit http://www.sjifire.org/ 


